
No. SorLorNor 068/2020 
 
                                                                 March 23, 2020 
 
Subject : Notice of cancel the traditional holidays for the year 2020 
Dear     : President 
               The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 According to the Cabinet’s resolution on 17 March 2020 to postpone the annual public holiday on 13-15 
April 2020 to reduce the chance of the spread of the Corona Virus 2019 (COVID-19) and stop the epidemic in the 
Country. 
 

 Crown Seal Public Company Limited considered appropriate to postpone the traditional holiday of the 
company for the year 2020 by cancel the holiday on 13-14 April 2020 (Songkran Festival) and will further assign the 
compensation holiday. 
 
Please be informed accordingly 
 
 
                      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
                                                       (Mr. Panthep  Supachaiyakit) 

                  Director and President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Company Secretary Office 
Tel. 02-5330450 ext. 638 


